[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your participation. In an effort to assess the satisfaction of our resources and activities, we would like to request your participation in this post-engagement survey. The information provided will be used to improve FYSB’s anti-trafficking efforts. Please note that your participation is voluntary and the information provided will be kept private. 
	Questions
	Strongly Agree
	Agree
	Neutral
	Disagree
	Strongly Disagree

	The information and materials provided met or exceeded my expectations.
	
	
	
	
	

	The speakers/facilitators were knowledgeable about the topic.  
	
	
	
	
	

	The information presented was relevant to the human trafficking field. 
	
	
	
	
	

	The information presented was useful for my work. 
	
	
	
	
	

	The information presented improved my technical skills and knowledge on this topic.
	
	
	
	
	


Additional Questions 
1. Were there any parts of this event that you found especially useful for your work or your field?

2. Were there any part of this event that were not useful for your work or the field? 

3. Will you or your organization be able to integrate this information into your existing programs? If so, how? 


4. Any additional topics or areas you would like to learn related to human trafficking? 


PAPERWORK REDUCTION ACT OF 1995 (Pub. L. 104-13) STATEMENT OF PUBLIC BURDEN: Through this information collection, the Family and Youth Services Bureau (FYSB) is gathering data on capacity building activities to understand the effectiveness of FYSB’s anti-trafficking  activities. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 10 minutes including the time for reviewing instructions, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and reviewing the collection of information. This is a voluntary collection. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information subject to the requirements of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. If you have any comments on this collection of information, please contact Ana Cody, Family and Youth Services Bureau at Ana.cody@acf.hhs.gov

